
  

San Diego Civic Dance Arts  

Spring Shoe Fair  
Spring has sprung! Clean out your closets and dance bags, and get rid of dance 
shoes and dancewear that you no longer need or want. You can also buy shoes and 
dancewear at bargain prices, just in time for recitals. You may sell your 
merchandise or donate it to SDCDA.  If selling, you MUST fill out a label for each 
item or shoe and turn it in with an itemized list of all of your merchandise for sale.  
If donating, no paperwork is needed. 

Donations support SDCDA’s scholarship and financial aid funds. Our volunteers 
give over 25,000 hours annually to SDCDA, and this is another way that we raise 
funds to support dancers. 

May 9, 2015                                                                                                              
War Memorial Building - Balboa Park                                                                   

9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
Merchandise to be sold will be accepted by SDCDA dance instructors until May 
2nd. Donations will be gratefully accepted by your instructor or by dropping them 
off at Shoe Fair.  
Contact Gloria Rickerd at info@civicdancearts.org with any questions. 
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